

## Blog Export: S/V Gudrun V, <http://www.gudrunv.com/>

Wednesday, April 21. 2010

### To fly or not to fly

Good news: a new guidance by the authorities "allows a phased reintroduction of much of the airspace which was closed due to the volcanic ash plume over the UK" from today onward. Which means that planes are flying again, hurray. However, I received two emails this morning from Monarch, the Airline that operates the flight to Gibraltar: #1, at 2:21am: A Volcanic ash cloud drifting over the UK has resulted in the closure of UK airspace and forced the cancellation of all Monarch flights on Wednesday 21st April. #2, at 2:42am: Monarch will be resuming flights from 21 April. Additional services are being operated to and from Europe to repatriate customers currently displaced as a result of the recent airspace closure. Flights operating from the UK will operate as standard Monarch operations and passengers holding bookings for these flights should proceed to the airport and check-in for these flights as normal. So ... canceled or not? I guess we will see. It is a little risky, and I might be stranded in London. Hehe. We'll see

Posted by Axel Busch at 00:37

Drück die Daumen..  
Anonymous on Apr 21 2010, 05:52